
The City of Rockaway Beach announces continued funding for businesses operating
in the city’s business district. The facade improvement and marketing grant are

funded by the transient lodging tax collected by the City of Rockaway Beach. 

Applications open:  March 1, 2025 
Deadline to apply: April 20, 2025

VISITROCKAWAYBEACH.ORG/GRANTS

QUESTIONS? CONTACT
NAN@TILLAMOOKCOAST.COM

FOR MORE INFORMATION,  ELIGIBILITY,  AND TO 
ACCESS THE APPLICATION,  GO TO:  

FACADE IMPROVEMENT 
AND MARKETING GRANTS 2024-2025

FACADE IMPROVEMENT GRANT OVERVIEW
The Facade Improvement Grant is intended to encourage economic development by

making buildings more attractive and accessible to visitors, through repairs,
painting, signage, ADA entries, ADA bathrooms at hotels, and other projects. 

This current round of the grant is funded at $200,000; 
applicants may ask for up to $30,000, no match required. 

Be sure to read grant details about eligible projects.

MARKETING GRANT OVERVIEW
The Marketing Grant is intended to encourage visitation primarily in the off-season.

This current round of the grant is funded at $30,000; 
applicants may ask for up to $3,000, no match required. 

Be sure to read grant details about eligible projects.


